DO NOT PLOW OR SHOVEL DRIVEWAY SNOW ONTO STATE

OR LOCAL ROADS. Shoveling or plowing snow onto the road or shoulder creates a
hazard to highway users, emergency vehicles and to snow plow operators. While it is
understood that snow plows do build berms at the end of driveways which can be frustrating,
residents are asked to shovel or plow that snow to the side, not into the road. People who
persist in shoveling or plowing snow across the road can be sited under Connecticut
law.




